
Mission 

Each Monday we share our mission of the week in our whole school assembly. Our mission this week is for 
children to be leaders like Jesus our King. Our stars of the week will be the children who have been spotted 
following the mission.  
Scripture of the week -  Heaven and earth will pass away but my words will not pass away. Mark 13:31 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be in school on time!  

Please remember school starts at 8:45am. You must 

remember to inform the school office if your child is going 

to be late. The kitchen needs their dinner numbers by 

9:30am, so it would be helpful to know if children arriving 

late will be wanting a school dinner. If you require any 

support with getting your child to school on time, please 

discuss this with us. We are here to help you. 

 

Front Door 

The front door must only be used if you are collecting/dropping your child off before and after an appointment or if 

they are late for school and have missed the gates. All children must be accompanied to the front door and signed in 

by an adult. Please do not leave your child at the front door unattended.  

 

Snuggle Up Stable 

Reception and KS1 are busy rehearsing for the nativity which this year is called Snuggle up stable. The nativity will be 

held in the Cathedral on 10th December at 2pm and 6pm. 

 

Year 3 lead Wednesday Afternoon Celebration of the Word 

Parents and carers of children in Year 3 are invited to join us at 3:00pm in the school hall for our whole school time 

of prayer which they will lead on Wednesday afternoon. We hope to see you there. 

 

Mass to celebrate Christ the King – Sunday 24th November at 10:30am in the Cathedral 

The feast of Christ the King is a day when we especially celebrate young people in our parish. All families are 

welcome to come and join us in the Cathedral for Mass at 10:30am on this day. Thank you to those children in Key 

Stage 2 who have volunteered to help during this Mass. All school children will sit together at the front of the 

Cathedral – they don’t need to wear school uniform.  

 

Years 5 and 6 Ice-Skating – Friday 29th November 

Children in Years 5 and 6 will go ice-skating on Friday – the children have been given a separate letter about this. 

Please can they wear PE kits, with covered legs and a Christmas/warm jumper and bring school uniform in a bag to 

change into if they get wet. They will also need warm coats, thick gloves, hats and scarves. Thank you. 

 

 

Punctuality and Attendance Weekly 

Reception- 95% 
Year 1- 92% 
Year 2- 96% 
Year 3 – 97% 
Year 4- 94% 
Year 5- 94% 
Year 6- 96% 
Whole school so far- 95% 
Be in the line for quarter to nine!! 
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Stars of the Week 

Rec- Marley  

Year 1- Gary 

Year 2- Xander 

Year 3- Rosalie 

Year 4- Asher 

Year 5- Octavia 

Year 6- Veronica 

 



 

 

Red Wednesday Fundraising 

Thank you for your donations to our fundraising for Aid to the Church in Need on Red Wednesday. This money will 

help to make a difference to the lives of Christians who suffer because they practise their faith.  

 

Music Review Questionnaire 

Thank you to everyone who completed the music review questionnaire – your 

support is greatly appreciated. Mrs Dickinson will contact those parents/carers 

over the next few weeks to feedback to their responses.  

 

Reflection on the Gospel 

Please find reflections and activities on the coming Sunday’s Gospel on the link 

below – you may wish to share it with your child(ren): 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/leader?pid=MTA101634&v=155.3 

 

Safeguarding  
At The Cathedral Catholic Primary School we are very committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of our 

children. We want to ensure that all children are safe.  

If you are ever worried about a child, please report to one of the DSL’s: Mrs Holt or Mrs Grierson, Mrs Benson or Mr 

Hodder. 

 

 

  

 

 

Diary dates for Autumn 2 – some of these may change due to circumstances in school. 
21st November – Bingo Night 4.30pm  
22nd November – Viking workshop for Year 5 
25th November – Dodgeball day for Year 3 and 4 
29th November – Home clothes day in exchange for chocolate  
3rd December – Year 6 Shelter building 
4th December – choir to sing at St Nicholas arcade 
6th December – Home clothes day in exchange for bottles 

Reception visit to the police museum 
10th December – Reception and KS1 Nativity performance in the Cathedral at 2pm and 6pm 
13th December – Home clothes in exhange for a gift for an adult. CHRISTMAS FAIR 5pm – 7pm 
17th December – Secrets room 
18th December – KS2 party come in party clothes  

Christmas lunch 
Whole school carol service in the Cathedral 2pm 

19th December – Reception and KS1 party come in party clothes  
Christmas panto 1pm  

20th December – Finish school at 1.30pm  
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/leader?pid=MTA101634&v=155.3


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


